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N GNovember 7, 2012 

HAND DELIVERED 

Ms. Pauline Robinson, Attorney 
Office ofGeneral Counsel 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Re: 	 Edward McDonald v. Tampa Electric Company 

FPSC Docket No. 110305·EI 


Dear Ms. Robinson: 

Tampa Electric respects each and every one of its customers. However, the company has 
been receiving some increasingly erratic communications from Mr. Edward McDonald regarding 
the amounts he owes for electric service provided by Tampa Electric. The most recent 
communication, a facsimile dated November 6,2012, is completely erroneous. To set the record 
straight, there was no acknowledgment of any billing inaccuracy or that the final notices Tampa 
Electric has been providing Mr. McDonald do not comply with the Commission's rules. A 
representative of Tampa Electric did contact Mr. McDonald and attempt to explain to him his 
payment obligations and minimize his complaints. Unfortunately, that effort only appears to have 
provided a catalyst for Mr. McDonald's erroneous November 6 facsimile. 

Sincerely, 

~~'-l 
James D. Beasley 
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